
 

Tackle Football Registration Open for players age 5-12!  Player’s age is as of 
7/31/2021.  Prices will increase $50 on May 1st and registration will close on May 31st or 
when divisions register full.  Go to www.ltya.org and log into your account to 
register.  Register now as we expect divisions to fill quickly.  

If your division is on a wait list, please register for the wait list.  The Pee Wee division is 
currently on a wait list. 

Players should register in the lowest division in which they are eligible to play.  Click 
here to see the age/weight  
Divisions:  https://www.popwarner.com/Default.aspx?tabid=1476162 

Pop Warner enforces both the lower and upper end of the weight range.  Players must 
certify in the weight range in shorts and a t-shirt prior to the season and then make 
weight each game week.  Game week weigh ins are in full pads with an 7-8 pound 
equipment allowance.  Upper end weights increase by 1 pound each game week.   If 
you have questions on this, please reach out to me at scott@tylas.net 

All LTYA teams will wear red jerseys, white pants and white helmets with black 
facemasks this year.  If you have a red jersey from last year, you are welcome to use if 
again.  Players needing or wanting a new jersey can order one at registration 

Riddell Equipment Fitting & Weigh In:    

Players may purchase their personal equipment anywhere they like. The Riddell equipment 

fitting is offered as a convenience for our players and to assist with getting properly fitted 

equipment.  Properly fitted equipment can help with a more comfortable and safer tackle football 

experience.  

Our next tackle football equipment fitting will be Monday May 3rd to coincide with our 

combine event. The final fitting will be Monday May 24th from 6-8 PM at a location TBD.  

All players must attend an equipment fitting & weigh in event even if they are not 
ordering any equipment.  
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